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G.W. Graham Addition Update

G.W. GRAHAM SECONDARY

ADDITION
Project Completion Update

Two significant events have slowed the construction progress at GWG. Starting with the
road closures from Nov 15th to Dec 2nd followed by significant snow and/or ice on Dec
20th, Jan 6th, Jan 7th, Jan 10th, and Jan 11th. These events have stopped or limited the
contractors ability to work at the site. COVID-19 is also causing reduced construction
staff which limits the amount of work force.

The academic wing has been identified as the priority for September completion and
construction efforts will be focused there.

We will continue to monitor the schedule with a review again once the roof is complete.

Follow us at https://www.sd33.bc.ca/gw-graham-secondary-addition for more updates!
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